
 

 

 
 
 

R&D Tax Credit – Finpoint Business Finance Hub in partnership with GBCC 
  
Research and Development (R&D) tax credits are a government incentive designed to reward UK 
companies for investing in innovation and helping to continue growth. This is absolutely vital, not 
only to the UK economy, but also ensuring the ongoing success of those businesses who strive to 
deliver new products, processes and services. We also recognise the importance in ensuring 
businesses claim to the maximum amount available to them and to support this as an ongoing 
process. Thanks to our partners and technology we can provides a member-centric service that really 
understands the innovation within your company, maximising the amount you can claim whilst 
reviewing other ways In which we can look to support members along the way. 
 
Get back up to 33% in tax refunds or cash 
 
 The R&D tax relief programme scheme was introduced in the early 2000s to support innovative 
businesses by providing them with a tax relief of up to 33%. The UK government approves on average 
of around £2.5bn tax refunds per year with the average amount claimed by SME’s being £35k. R&D 
expenditures can be high and it can take years until a product is coming out of R&D to be market 
ready and generate turnover for the business. 
 
With a free R&D review, our partners R&D Tax consultant team will maximise the value of the claim, 
if the SME is eligible, based on many years’ experience, delivering a 100% success rate with HMRC on 
all claims submitted through excellent, in depth Innovation and Finance reports. Our partners also 
regularly increase the size of previously submitted claims, especially when submitted via an 
accountant, with some re-submissions over two to three times the amount that was originally 
claimed.  
 
R&D Tax credits can be claimed by businesses in many sectors from Manufacturing to Health and 
Social Work, Information and Communication to Wholesale and Retail Trade, Scientific and Technical 
to Financial and Insurance. 
  
Business Finance Hub’s simple R&D process is as follows: 
  

1. Initial free 30 minute consultation to determine eligibility  
2. If eligible will request the R&D accounting information from you – one simple form  

 
Note: To apply for R&D - On the “Apply Now” form please select “tax credits” as primary use of the 
funding, then “for research & development project” in more details. Get started 
<https://my.finpoint.uk/GBCC_BFH> 
 
Visit our Business Finance Hub  <https://my.finpoint.uk/Business_Finance_Hub> to apply for a free 
R&D tax credit assessment, coronavirus loans or any type of funding. 
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